
CITY OF LAURINBURG 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) 

ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT-NORTH FIRE STATION 
 
 
The City of Laurinburg is requesting Statements of Qualifications from qualified and 
interested firms to provide engineering and consulting services in the preparation of an 
Environmental Assessment for the North Fire Station Project.  This project is projected 
to be funded with City funds, FEMA funds, as well as funding and support from the 
Golden LEAF Foundation.  The City of Laurinburg intends to select a qualified consultant 
to provide engineering services based on the project details and evaluation criteria listed 
in the detailed RFQ. 
 
Copies of the detailed Request for Qualifications (RFQ), including a description of the 
scope of services to be provided by respondents, the minimum content of responses, the 
factors to be used to evaluate the responses, and submittal instructions can be obtained by 
contacting Harold W. Haywood at 303 W Church Street, Laurinburg, NC, by phone at 
(910) 291-2587, or by email at hhaywood@laurinburg.org.  
 
The proposals should be submitted no later than Friday, May 8, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. EDT 
to the City of Laurinburg, Attn:  Harold W. Haywood, 303 W Church Street (Room 242), 
Laurinburg, NC 28352.  For more information, contact Harold W. Haywood at (910) 
291-2587.  
 
The City of Laurinburg is an Equal Opportunity Employer and invites the submission of 
proposals from minority and women-owned firms.  The City reserves the right to reject 
any or all proposals. 
 
This information is available in Spanish or any other language upon request. Please 
contact Harold W. Haywood at (910) 291-2587 or at 303 W Church Street, Laurinburg, 
NC for accommodations for this request. 
 
“Esta información está disponible en español o en cualquier otro idioma bajo petición. 
Por favor, póngase en contacto con Harold W. Haywood al (910) 291-2587 o en 303 W 
Church Street, Laurinburg, NC de alojamiento para esta solicitud.” 
 
Date: April 22, 2020  
 
Authorized Representative:  Harold W. Haywood, General Services Director 
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mailto:hhaywood@laurinburg.org

	CITY OF LAURINBURG
	REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ)

